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Aurora State Airport Master Plan

From Janet Moss <cascadejanet@gmail.com>
Date Sat 2024-06-15 4:22 PM
To MCCOLAUGH Annie * GOV <Annie.MCCOLAUGH@oregon.gov>; BROOKS Kelly S * GOV

<Kelly.S.BROOKS@oregon.gov>

Some people who received this message don't often get email from cascadejanet@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Please record that we strongly oppose this expansion. There are multiple alternative airports in the
greater Portland/Salem area to use for larger, heavier aircraft.

Thank you,
Janet Moss & family
Wilsonville residents

Sent from my iPhone
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